Leah Volkmann

From: NCLGA <admin@nclga.ca>
Sent: February 17, 2023 4:07 PM
Subject: NCLGA Member Notice: Results of Director at Large Nomination Process

Greetings NCLGA Members,

The NCLGA Board of Directors extends its congratulations and welcome to RDFFG Director Jerrilyn Kirk and Fort St. John
Councillor Tony Zabinsky, as the successful candidates for the two vacant Director at Large positions on the NCLGA Board.

We thank all interested parties who submitted nomination forms for the two positions. The NCLGA Board of Directors
reviewed all nomination packages thoroughly, and through an election process selected the two successful candidates from the

six submissions.

We look forward to working with Director Kirk and Councillor Zabinsky as we finish the 2022/2023 year.

Kind regards,

Steve Forseth
NCLGA President
website www.nclga.ca




